
 

 

Good Shepherd Newsletter 

Please look on the next page for the latest 

coronavirus rules for this area. 

Have a good weekend, 

Mrs Day 

Fr Con’s Reflection 

This weekend we return to Mass 

with congregation, following the 

one-month lockdown. 

This Sunday’s Gospel Reading is 

the opening of St. Mark’s Gospel, which 

scripture scholars assure us was actually the 

first Gospel to be written. 

The passage summarises the unique role of 

John the Baptist as the forerunner of the 

public ministry of Jesus. 

A great sense of expectancy prevails – John 

proclaims the imminent public arrival of 

someone far greater than he. 

We are now in the Holy Season of Advent. 

We await expectantly another annual 

commemoration of the birth of Jesus, our 

Saviour. 

This will be a very different Christmas in 

2020.  

Now, thankfully, there is a great sense of 

expectancy regarding the roll-out of vaccines 

to combat COVID-19. 

Throughout Advent, let us factor this into the 
greatest event there could ever have been – 
God assuming human nature at the very first 
Christmas – for our salvation.  

Friday 4th December 2020 

Parking 

Please do not do 3-

point turns near the 

school as this makes 

it very dangerous for 

both children and 

adults. For the safety 

of everyone, please drive further down 

Dunley Drive so you can drive around the 

block instead.  

Headteacher and Kindness Awards 

Well done to the following children who have 

worked hard or had great behaviour or 

shown great kindness and thoughtfulness to 

others: 

Respect  Responsibility  Determination  Positivity  Teamwork 

If you need to contact the office, please 

email or telephone 

office@goodshepherd.croydon.sch.uk 

01689 841 771 

 Headteacher  

Award: 

Kindness 

Award: 

R:  Evelyn & Keziah Bishoy 

Y1:  Annette & Joy Azariah 

Y2:  Kadiann & Tiammi Joseph 

Y3:  Chazona & Kelvin Kayden 

Y4:  All of Y4 All of Y4 

Y5:  Danilia & Nevaeh Jayden M 

Y6:  Elia & Joseph Ethan 

Reminder 

Christmas lunch day is 

Tuesday 15th December. 



 

 

 


